From: Allyn Walsh

Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 8:35 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Re GRIDS2/MCR plan - freeze the urban boundary.

| wish to express my support for freezing the urban boundary. We need to increase housing supply by
better utilization within our existing boundaries, adjusting zoning regulation to support greater density,
and we need to preserve farmland.

The reasons have been clearly stated many times and in many places and | won’t re-iterate them here.

Sincerely,
Allyn Walsh
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